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May 5, 2015 
Circular N° SBP-DPC-0060-2015 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  E-mail dated April 14, 2015 
Changes to the Consolidated List of Sanctions issued by 

the United Nations Security Council 
 
Dear General Manager 
 
For relevant purposes, the Superintendency wishes to inform you of an e-mail dated April 14, 2015 
related to changes to the Consolidated List of Sanctions issued by the United Nations Security Council. 
 
For further information on these changes, please refer to the United Nations Security Council press 
release at the following URL address: 
 
http://www.un.org/press/en/2015/sc11859.doc.htm  
 
The updated version of the consolidated list of sanctions issued by the United Nations Security Council 
may be accessed as XML, PDF and HTML documents at 
 
http://www.un.org/sc/committees/consolidated_list.shtml 
 
The 2140 Sanctions Committee has posted a summary of the reasons for the listing on its website 
 
http://www.un.org/sc/committees/2140/narrative.shtml  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
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